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February 1,2019

Skegee Golden Tigers, Inc.
c/o Leonard Lewis
234 Smithstone Path
Fayetteville, GA 30214

Dear Mr. Lewis,

Thank you for the gift of $5,352 donated from Skegee Golden Tigers, Inc. representing
several donors on January 25,2019 to The Skegee Golden Tigers Football. We are
grateful that you have chosen to support our students as one of your philanthropic
choices.

Your commitment and support helps ensure we are prepared to address the needs and
expectations of our students, who as the next generation of business people and leaders in
their respective fields will carry forth the Tuskegee name through our nation and the
world. This obligation to our students mandates that we do all that is possible to support
their academic experience and their career aspirations. And, you have heeded that
mandate.

Again, we thank you for your support and look forward to a continuing relationship with
you as we partner to advance Mother Tuskegee.

P. S. Tuskegee University is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization as recognized by the
Internal Revenue Service. No goods or services, in whole, or in part, were received in
exchange for this contribution; therefore, the fullvalue of your contribution is deductible
for income tax purposes. This letter is to express our gratitude for your generosity, but
also can be used as a receipt for your gift.
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